
Tribunal Procedure Committee

Consultation on possible changes to the Tribunal Procedure (Upper Tribunal) (Lands Chamber) Rules 2010 arising from proposed reallocation of land registration cases



Questionnaire
[bookmark: _GoBack]We would welcome responses to the following questions set out in the consultation paper. Please return the completed questionnaire by  18 October 2017 to:

Tony Allman-Secretary to the Tribunal Procedure Committee 
1st Floor Piccadilly Exchange 
2 Piccadilly Plaza Manchester
M1 4AH 


Email: tpcsecretariat@justice.gsi.gov.uk 









	Respondent name
	          

	Organisation
	



	Permission to appeal
1) Is it appropriate for the existing UT(LC) Rules in respect of Permission to Appeal to apply without modification to appeals in land registration cases?
2) If not, why not?
3) If not, what modification should be made?

	Comments:





	Costs
4) Is it appropriate for the existing UT(LC) Rules in respect of Permission to Appeal to apply without modification to appeals in land registration cases?
5) If not, why not?
6) If not, what suggestions do you have as regards how costs in appeals in land registration cases should be dealt with in the UT(LC) Rules? 

	Comments:





	Generally
7) Do you have any further comment?

	Comments:








